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August Birthdays and Anniversaries  

Shirley Blake                                                                    

Paul Burns                                                                       

Mike Cavanaugh                                                                               

Amanda Cobb                                                                              

Alex Giese                                                                         

Ric Giese                                                                  

Suzanne Higgins                                            

Mike Hopkins                                                                         

Laura Ivanovskis                                                 

Liam Kelley                                                      

Joshua Marcoux                                                                           

Cindy Masciarelli                                                        

Lindsay McAuliffe                                                             

Jon Pierce                                                                         

Leighanne Rudsit                                                                

Andrew Slaney                                                                      

Heather Slaney                                                                    

Karen Slattery                                                                                              

Carla Taft                                                                                

Luke Tulloch                                                                          

Marissa Vekasy                                                                 

 

Jim & Judy Schweitzer                                                                                                

Rob & Jennifer Vacca  

Ken & Cheryl Morse  

Mike  Suzanne Blanchard 

Bob & Kristen Bowman 

Ian & Sarah Christianson 

Rich & Sally Haugen 

Paul & Loni Ivanovskis 

                                                                                                        

If you do not see your name listed, then your information is 

missing from our database. Please contact the church secretary 

with the information so we can update our records.  We don’t 

want to leave anyone out. 

 

 

 

 

Remember in your Prayers:  Those homebound, in nursing homes, 

recovering and/or taking treatments, who face difficult situations or 

problems, those who are hurting or struggling or have lost loved ones, 

those serving our country both home and abroad.  Prayer request cards are 

available on the ushers’ stand. Place the completed card in the Prayer Box. Your 

request will be forwarded to the LCOR Prayer Chain by Alice Wuschke.  Names will 

remain on the list for three months, unless otherwise indicated. Requests must be 

resubmitted to continue an additional three months. Please pray for the following:   

 

Steve Burke, Judy Burns, Pete D’Amico Family, Susan Franklin, Karen Geromini, 

Sandy Haddon, Dot & Gerry Hannon, Collen Pearson, Pastor Schlak, Jim 

Schweitzer, Henrik Westerholm. 

Remember in Your Prayers 
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2018 – 2019 Sunday School  

Start date:  9 September 2018 

 

• Pre K/K:  Becky Silva & Katie Barros 

• Grade 1&2:  Courtney Barros & Lizzie Higgins 

• Grade 3&4:  Holly Barros & Marissa Vekasy 

• Grade 5&6:  Ian Christianson, Paula Rando & Joelle Willson 

 

Date Lesson 

9 September 2018 Adam and Eve 

Genesis 2:4-25 

16 September 2018 Peter’s Faith 

Mark 8:27-38 

23 September 2018 Who Is the Greatest? 

Mark 9:30-37 

30 September 2018 Share God’s Love 

Mark 9:38-50 

7 October 2018 No Sunday School (Columbus Day Weekend) 

14 October 2018 A Rich Man’s Questions 

Mark 10:17-31 

21 October 2018 James and John 

Mark 10:35-45 

28 October 2018 Bartimaeus Sees 

Mark 10:46-52 

4 November 2018 A Message from God 

Deuteronomy 6:1-9 

11 November 2018 The Widow’s Offering 

Mark 12:38-44 

18 November 2018 Be Ready 

Mark 13:1-8 

25 November 2018 No Sunday School (Thanksgiving Weekend) 

2 December 2018 Christmas Pageant Rehearsal 

9 December 2018 Christmas Pageant Rehearsal 

16 December 2018 Christmas Pageant Rehearsal  

Christmas Pageant during 11:00am service 

23 December 2018 No Sunday School 

30 December 2018 No Sunday School 

 

Curriculum provided by SparkHouse  

Spark Lectionary Program 

Fall, Year B     https://www.wearesparkhouse.org/store/category/286768/Spark-

Lectionary 

 

Sunday School begins on Sunday, September 9th, 9:45-10:45am.   Please fill out a registration form for each child that will be 

attending Sunday School, and either send to the church by email or regular mail prior to September 9th.  

 

You can type directly on the form, once completely filled out you can do one of two things.  You can print it directly to your 

printer and either bring it to the church or send it by regular mail or you can save it to your computer and then send it as an 

attachment to the church secretary at Office@LCOR.org.  You need to fill out a form for each child attending Sunday School. 

 

If you choose not to fill out the form online, you can print or save the blank form and then fill it out and either mail it to the 

church (Lutheran Church of Our Redeemer, 212 Main Street, Foxboro, MA 02035) or bring it to the church with you. 

 

You can reuse the same form by clearing the information and entering new information for each child. 

mailto:Office@LCOR.org
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Any questions please contact Jessica Keaney at jessmeagan@comcast.net 



The church uses an online data program to keep track of our members and their information.  We have been 

using this program for many years.   We use this program not only for our database, but for our church 

directory, and also the finances which keeps track of your giving. The statements you received are generated by 

the ICON CMO program. 

  

The email you will receive from ICON CMO will show the sender as The Lutheran Church of Our Redeemer.  

The subject line will read…Your ICONCMO Log-In Information from the Lutheran Church of Our Redeemer.  

The church will generate the emails but they are sent through the ICON CMO servers.   You may want to add 

this email address to your contacts in case there are future mailings from this program (Your email server may 

consider this spam as it may send out to several members at one time).   Below I will explain a little bit about 

the program and how you as an individual can use the program. 

  

The members of LCOR can access this program allowing them access to their personal information, such as 

names, birthdates, anniversaries, baptisms, confirmations, addresses, phone numbers, and your recorded 

offerings to date. This program allows you to print your statement if you wish.  If you have an email address on 

file with the church office, you would have been sent an email from the program letting you know that you 

could log in and view your information.   When accessing this information online, you are only able to see your 

own family’s personal and financial information.  You cannot view any other family’s personal information.  

You do have access to the church directory which the church secretary prints out from time to time.  This gives 

you access to names, address, family member names, phone number and email address (if they have given 

permission to share).   

  

If you have an email address and the church does not have it on file, we would appreciate it if you would email 

the church secretary at Office@LCOR.org and provide your email address.   Once we receive your email you will 

be invited to use the ICON CMO program by email.  If you find incorrect or missing information please email 

the church secretary at office@lcor.org with the missing or corrected information and she will make those 

changes.  You also have access to check on your giving and how much you have given to date.  It allows you to 

print off your own statement if you wish.  

  

Those of you who already access ICON CMO will receive an email invite, but you can disregard it if you already 

have a password and access the program.  Some people may not realize that they can access their own 

information and the church directory or have forgotten about the program.  Once you have your password (for 

new or old users) there is a second link in the email for you to log into the ICON CMO program. For those of 

you who have never accessed the program, the email you receive will provide you with the church phone 

number, your user name and a link that you click on to create your password.  All the information you need 

will be in the email.  Once you save the login page to your favorites it is easier to access. 

  

In the near future, the church secretary will be running reports from ICON CMO to find those people or 

families that have missing information.  She will then send an email or regular mail through the post office 

asking if you would provide the information that is missing so we can complete our records.   Only those that 

have missing information will be contacted.   

  

If you have any questions about the ICON CMO program or concerns please contact church the church 

secretary (June) at Office@lcor.org or call 508-543-4071.  

 

Sincerely, 

June Swierk, Church Secretary 

ICON CMO 
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JOIN THE BOOK CLUb 
Book Club meets every 4th Thursday of the 
month at 7pm and different members take 
turns hosting. For more information speak 
to Martha Pierce. 
 

• July 26 America’s First Daughter 
by Stephanie Dray 
• Aug 30 The Woman in the Window 
by A.J. Finn 
 
 

 
 
 
 

WHo:      You are Invited 
 

What:      Summer potluck and lake swimming, 
      kayaks, canoe, music, and fun! 

 

When:       August 11, 2-6pm (RAIN DATE AUGUST 12) 
 

Where:     Bob & Carol Boette will host 508-577-2612 
      8 ANDREWS POINT RD, SOUTH Carver, MA 

     On SAMPSON POND (bring your bathing suit and towel) 
 

RSVP:     A) TEXT OR CALL BRENDA GLOVER by aug 4 508-813-8778 
    B)  please bring a side dish or dessert 
    C) your own choice of beverage 
    D) camping chairs if you have them 
    E) LCOR will provide hot dogs/hamburgers/VEGGIE BURGERS  

 



You can find updated Server Schedules as well as the monthly calendar on the church’s website at 

www.LCOR.ORG—The Calendar and Server Schedule are updated on regular basis. 

August Server Schedule 
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212 Main Street 

Foxboro, MA 02035 

Phone: 508-543-4071 

Email: Office@LCOR.org  

     Altar Flowers                          E-mail Newsletter 

www.lcor.org 

If you’d like to put flowers on the altar, 
simply sign up on the large flower 
chart on the bulletin board in the hall-
way leading to the education wing.  

They may be given in honor of some-
one, in memory of someone, an event 
(anniversary birthday etc.), or simply 
to the glory of God!  If the flowers are 
being given in honor or memory of 
someone, please write that on the 
flower chart. If no reason is stated 
on the chart then flowers will be 
given to the “Glory of God.” 

You must sign up a minimum of 7 
days in advance. Flower arrange-
ments are $35 each. Please place 
your payment in the offering plate and 
be sure you designate the payment 
as “altar flowers.”  

These flowers belong to you, after the 
flowers adorn the altar area for both 
services, please take your flowers 
home. 

If you are interested in receiving the newsletter by 

e-mail rather than the regular mail, please sign up 

on the E-Mail signup sheet on the bulletin board, 

or leave a note on the secretary’s desk (providing 

your name and e-mail address).  You can also send 

an e-mail to Office@LCOR.org with your request to 

be added.  

 

Each month the e-mail version of the newsletter 

will be e-mailed out generally 3 days prior to when 

the printed copy comes out.  The e-mail version is 

in color.  You can print out only what you want 

printed.  The format of the e-mail bulletin is 

normal sized paper.    

 

For those of you concerned with computer viruses, 

the church computer is updated and checked 

weekly and all e-mail addresses are kept 

confidential.   The e-mail bulletin is sent out to all 

as a blind copy so if it is forwarded the only email 

address that is seen is the church’s. 


